

Holy Trinity Greek Orthodox Church

V. Rev. Nicholas Anctil PASTOR REV. DEMETRIOS BALIDIS
ASSOCIATE PRIEST

January, 2024

Every good gift and perfect gift is from above, coming down from the Father of Lights (James 1:17)

Dear Faithful Stewards of Holy Trinity Church,

Each and every Sunday we are reminded of the above biblical passage, that the greatest gift of all was Jesus Christ, God himself, who came to earth because He loved us. Nothing else compares. But He also brought other gifts. He brought hope, peace and love.

In return, we strive to also "give back" to our Church – God's home – with our time, talents and treasures in order to perpetuate His teachings and pave the way for our own personal salvation. **Stewardship** has always been the privilege and means to give back as a personal thank you for the "perfect gifts" we have received from the Father of lights.

Last year, our community was **once again** blessed with the greatest outpouring of love and commitment from our parishioners through our **Stewardship** program since its inception – in spite of the enormous challenges and hardships we all faced in recent years, namely from the pandemic. Yet, our parishioners chose to give generously allowing our parish ministries to flourish even under the hardest of times.

As we commence 2024, we respectfully ask you all to renew your commitment to our **Stewardship** Program so that we can continue to "do good" in His Name. We have attached our annual pledge cards for you to complete and return to the office. The **Stewardship** Committee will remain steadfast in our efforts to achieve our new goal for this calendar year and will continue to keep you all apprised of our efforts every quarter.

May our Lord continue to bless you and your families each and every day with hope, peace and love.

On behalf of the Stewardship Committee,

Father Nicholas

Joe Pantginis

Dino Yotides